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Agenda Item # 2d 

APWA - Wisconsin Chapter Project of the Year Award – Nelson Heritage Crossing 

 

Background 

 

The Wisconsin Chapter of the American Public Works Association (APWA) provides 

a forum for public works professionals to share their expertise and experiences for the 

continuing development of public works that add value throughout Wisconsin. City of 

Kaukauna, Village of Little Chute, Graef, and Michels have won an APWA-Wisconsin Chapter 

Project of the Year Award for the Nelson Family Heritage Crossing project. The Public Works 

Project of the Year Award recognizes the strong alliance between the managing agency, the 

consultant/architect/engineer, and the contractor to effectively complete public works 

projects. 

 

Award plaques were presented to the City, Village, and Graef at the 2022 APWA-Wisconsin 

Chapter spring conference in Appleton earlier this month.  


